
 

Florida Department of Transportation 

RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
605 Suwannee Street 

Tallahassee, FL  32399-0450 

KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

 

Improve Safety, Enhance Mobility, Inspire Innovation 

www.fdot.gov 

For Immediate Release 

July 8, 2020 

Contact: Sara Pleasants (386) 269-5490 

Sara.Pleasants@dot.state.fl.us 

 

Overnight Ramp Closure Planned for San Pablo Road and Butler Boulevard 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s interchange 

improvement project at Butler Boulevard (State Road 202) and San Pablo Road, the ramp from 

San Pablo Road to westbound Butler Boulevard will close overnight starting at 8 p.m. Tuesday, 

July 14 and reopen by 6 a.m. Wednesday, July 15, weather and schedule permitting. The closure 

will allow for installation of a 24-inch water main across the ramp.  

Detour: To access westbound Butler Boulevard, drivers will be detoured to eastbound Butler 

Boulevard, where they will continue to the South Beach Parkway exit and turn left onto South 

Beach Parkway to access the ramp onto westbound Butler Boulevard. 

 
 

FDOT hired Watson Civil Construction to complete this $12 million project, which includes 

construction of a diverging diamond interchange at San Pablo Road and Butler Boulevard, in 

spring of 2022, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
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